
 
 

The Harlem Globetrotters would like to offer all NATA members a 
special discounted ticket offer during the 2011 World Tour! 

 
Hot on the heels of signing one of the most remarkable rookie classes 

in team history the legendary Harlem Globetrotters, showcasing  
wholesome family entertainment that has provided lifetime 

memories for generations of fans, will bring their dazzling 2012 
World Tour stops in a city near you. 

 
Please check out www.harlemglobetrotters.com 

to find a tour stop near you! 

NATA MEMBERS 

Order early for the best seats!!! 

 
 
 

No minimum purchase required for NATA discount 
Tickets must be purchased through your local group sales representative 
Offer not valid at venue box office 
Seating may be limited to certain sections 
Ticket prices and discounts subject to availability 
Discount prices will vary per show 
Discounts may not be available in all markets/venues 
Certain restrictions may apply 
Ask about group in-game experiences and meet and greets* (*minimum ticket purchase 
requirements) 

        

 
 
 
 

For more information on ticket prices, 
availability, how to order and any 
questions please contact: 
 
Scott Schiff – Director of Ticket Sales 
Harlem Globetrotters 
800-641-HOOP (4667) x122 
Schiff@harlemglobetrotters.com 
 

www.harlemglobetrotters.com 
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